
NEW JERSEY - In light of an extreme fire risk across New Jersey, the 
New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection (NJDEP) has 
announced a statewide fire ban, effective on both public lands and 
private properties. This restriction will remain in place across all 
municipalities as part of an effort to safeguard residents. 

Restrictions Under the NJDEP Fire Ban: 

• Prohibited Fires: All outdoor fires, including bonfires and 
residential fire pits, are strictly prohibited. 

• Allowed Fires: Only fires in elevated stoves that use propane, 
natural gas, or electricity are permitted. 

• Banned Materials: The use of wood, charcoal, kerosene, or gas 
torches is restricted. 

• Fireworks: No fireworks displays or celebrations involving 
pyrotechnics are allowed. 

  

MANDATORY STATEWIDE FIRE BAN IS IN 

EFFECT UNTIL STATED OTHERWISE. 

CONTACT THE PLEASANTVILLE FIRE DEPARTMENT,  

THE NJ DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMETAL PROTECTION, OR 

THE NJ DIVISON OF FIRE SAFETY FOR MORE DETAILS. 

 

 


